Resolution on Professional salaries

The Staff Union of the ILC, convened in an Extraordinary Jeneral Meeting on 10 February 1983,

RECALLING the resolutions adopted since 1980 on this subject,

CONDEMNING the refusal by the United Nations General Assembly to decide on the adjustment of Professional salaries unanimously proposed by the Administrative Committee on Co-ordination and the majority of the members of the International Civil Service Commission, and its decision to postpone its consideration of the question to 1984,

REAFFIRMING that, under these circumstances, the staff of the ILO can and must expect only from its employer, the ILO, a reply to its legitimate demands,

TAKING MOTE of the intention of the Director-General to ask the Governing Body at its February-March 1983 session for a mandate to negotiate measures with the Staff Union Committee that offer compensation for the staff's demands,

INSTRUCTS the Staff Union Committee to:

- pursue its action so as to obtain as soon as possible an adjustment of Professional salaries and the adoption of a fair salary scale to be revised at regular intervals;
- 2. negotiate appropriate interim measures of monetary compensation for all staff concerned, at Headquarters, as well as in all other duty stations;
- 3. report on the results obtained to an Extraordinary General Meeting of the Staff Union to be convened, at the latest, before the May-June 1983 session of the Governing Body.